
Learn more about eligibility and fill out an application at

 houstonjewish.org/rightstart

The Marvin Barish Right Start provides 
tuition vouchers towards the cost of a 
Jewish early childhood education. Families 
enrolling their first child in a program 
for the first time are eligible to receive a 
voucher ranging from $1,000 to $2,000. 

RightStart
Need help figuring out which 
Jewish preschool is best for 

your family? 
Marvin Barish Right Start is happy to talk to 
you about your choices. A staff member is 
available for on-line, phone and in-person 

consultations. Email LKlein@houstonjewish.org 
or call 713-729-7000.

Marvin Barish Right Start™ is a gift to families from the Jewish 
Federation of Greater Houston thanks to the generosity of the 
Marvin Barish Early Childhood Endowment, which is held at the 
Houston Jewish Community Foundation, and other local donors.


